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Kevin Driver Memorial Biology Scholarship  

This scholarship was established with recycling program funds 

and contributions from friends of Kevin Driver. It was first 

awarded in 1991. 

Kevin Driver, a sophomore at Shelbyville High School, died 

September 27, 1988, as a result of a firearm accident at his 

home near Tullahoma. He was the son of Linda Kemp 

{Director of Personnel, MTSU) and stepson of Jim Kemp of 

the Biology Department. 

 


